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Safety-Kleen Systems 

Medley, FL 

STI SP001 Formal Internal Inspection 

 

T-6 
 

Inspection Date: 7/21/2022 
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Inspection Certification Certificate 
 

Tony Gutierrez under direct supervision of Taylor Sudol (Certified Inspector) has performed a STI SP001 

Formal Internal Inspection on T-6 on July 21, 2022. The tank is located at the Safety-Kleen facility in 

Medley, FL. As determined by the condition found during the inspection of T-6, the tank appears to be in 

suitable condition at the time of this inspection.   Facility personnel should perform periodic inspections 

in accordance with STI SP001. 

The services performed, documentation of inspection, identification of deterioration, and the 

generation of a report was performed within the generally accepted principles and practices of STI 

SP001 (current version), Clean Harbors' Written Practice and Inspection procedures. 

I certify under penalty of law that I have personally examined and am familiar with the information 

submitted in this document and all attachments and that, based on my inquiry of the individuals 

immediately responsible for obtaining the information, I believe that the information is true, accurate 

and complete. I am aware that there are significant penalties for submitting false information including 

the possibility of fines and imprisonment. 

 

 

Taylor Sudol 

STI SP001# AC44096 

 


